
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Wedin, Lathan; steve.lathrop1 steve.lathrop1
Subject: RE: LP-22-00001 Suncadia Ph 1 Div 14 - Transmittal of Comments
Date: Monday, October 31, 2022 3:41:20 PM
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Good afternoon Lathan,
 
The preliminary plat comments had some updates that were needed for the preliminary (and final
survey).  The response letter provided stated that these corrections have taken place, but I did not
receive an amended copy of the preliminary plat.  Please forward an electronic copy of the amended
preliminary plat for the record.
 
Thank you
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Wedin, Lathan <lwedin@suncadia.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 10:02 AM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>; steve.lathrop1 steve.lathrop1
<Steve@lwhsd.com>
Subject: RE: LP-22-00001 Suncadia Ph 1 Div 14 - Transmittal of Comments
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Kelly,
 
Good morning. Attached is one PDF document with combined responses to the comments received
for Suncadia’s P1D14 Preliminary Plat submittal LP-22-00004. Any questions regarding please let me
know.
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Thank you,
 
L A T H A N  W E D I N
Vice President of Development
770 SUNCADIA TRAIL, CLE ELUM, WA 98922
O) 509.649.6119  C) 509.607.6807  F) 509.649.6251

 

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 2:34 PM
To: Wedin, Lathan <lwedin@suncadia.com>; steve.lathrop1 steve.lathrop1 <Steve@lwhsd.com>
Subject: LP-22-00001 Suncadia Ph 1 Div 14 - Transmittal of Comments
 

CAUTION: External Email.

Good afternoon
 
Please find correspondence in regards to Preliminary Plat application LP-22-00001 Suncadia Ph 1 Div
14.  Please contact me directly with any questions.
 
Please note – CDS Planning Staff will be attending a conference Tuesday October 11 through
October 13, 2022.  I will be checking emails when I can.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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